
Asbestos Statement

The Unicoi County Board of Education and its six schools (Unicoi 

County High School, Unicoi County Middle School, Love Chapel 

Elementary, Rock Creek Elementary, Temple Hill Elementary and 

Unicoi Elementary) remain in compliance with EPA’s Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act of 1986.

The district conducts re-inspections every three years in accordance 

with EPA’s AHERA Act. 

Six-month periodic surveillance and the training of employees will 

continue.   

The asbestos management plans are on file at each applicable school 

(Rock Creek Elementary, Temple Hill Elementary and Unicoi 

Elementary). Plans are available for review by appointment during 

normal business hours. Individuals with questions may contact the 

Unicoi County Board of Education at (423)743-1600. 


